
Dear parents and guardians,

Brandon School-Based Health Services is a Barbour Community Health Association (BCHA) program 
belonging to the community. The program offers a variety of nursing, preventative, behavioral health, primary 
care, Well Child Checks, and acute medical services to students and staff in the Barbour County school system.

We understand and respect that most families maintain a relationship with a family doctor or any other 
healthcare provider. We do not want to interfere with this relationship. We are simply here to provide services 
when asked and improve the students’ overall health.

Some of our care includes:

✔	 Well Child Checks

✔	 Behavioral health care

✔	 Health education

✔	 Urgent medical care

✔	 Limited lab testing

✔	 Free over-the-counter medications  
	 (Tylenol, ibuprofen, allergy medication, etc.)

✔	 Sore throats (strep testing)

✔	 Flu/common colds/upper respiratory illnesses

✔	 Rashes, acne, and other skin issues

✔	 Vaccinations/immunizations  
	 (state required and recommended)

✔	 Sprains and strains

✔	 Sports physicals

✔	 Primary care services

As part of BCHA, our services are processed through insurance/state medical card. If no insurance 
is available, we have a program that offers assistance through an application. We do not collect any 
money at the time of services in the school.  

All attempts will be made to contact you, the parent/guardian, before any medical services are completed.

We are available in the schools Monday through Friday 7:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. Our team is scheduled at 
each middle school and elementary school one day throughout the week. For information on which day 
we are available at your child’s school, please feel free to contact us by phone or email.

Kayla Bartlett, PA-C 	  
(304) 614-6075 
kbartlett@barbourhealth.org

Dannielle Summerfield, LPN  
(304) 614-6073 
dsummerfield@barbourhealth.org

99 Horseshoe Drive  |   Philippi, WV  26416
(304) 457-4000

www.barbourhealth.org


